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November 28, 2012

Honorable Richard L. Scott
Governor of the State of Florida
Executive Office

400 8. Monroe Street
Tallahassee, L 32399-0001

Re:  Beach Erosion — Fort Lauderdale
Dear Governor Scolt,
1 hope this letter finds you well.

As you are certainly aware, we here in Fort Lauderdale are facing emergency
circumstances as our beautiful beach has been decimated. Since 1996 whei
Congressman Clay Shaw was successful in appropriating {funding for the
restoration of our beach, we have been tirelessly pursuing this objective.

Unfortunately myriad “so called Environmentalist’s” have successfully
blocked our efforts. They are now effectively responsible for the millions of
dollars in damage to our infrastructure. We were successful in obtain
necessary permitting to complete Segment I (from the Dade County line
north to Port Everglades) under the Jeb Bush administration. Segment II
(from Port Everglades to the Hillsboro Inlet) should have been completed

, shortly thereafter.

[ on behalf of the 16,000 residents of the Galt Mile Community Association
and the several million residents of the City of Fort Lauderdale and Broward
County, I respectfully request your intervention in issuing an emergency
order to allow the Broward D.E.P. to accelerate the completion of this
critically important restoration project.

Thank you in advance for your kind consideration of this matter, [ am

available to you at any time to provide any relevant information you may
require,

Sincerely,
Galt Mi

ommunity AssociatiohyInc.

R. Ieraci, CIPS, LCAM
President
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